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Where the love of Jesus is transforming lives…. 



Welcome to Brunswick Reformed Church’s worship celebrations.  To 

make our mutual experience more enjoyable today please: 

 

1.  Relax - At BRC you can rest assured that you will not be embarrassed, singled out, 

or put on the spot. 

 

2. Fill Out a Welcome Card - These can be dropped in the offering boxes. The  

information won’t be misused, and will help us know who’s been here.  It’s also a 

great way to drop a note to, or request a contact from, a staff member. 

 

3.  Ask for Prayer - If you have a prayer concern to share, write it on the back of 

your welcome card.  Give completed forms to an usher or the pastor before the  

service begins. 

 

4.  Know There Are Options for Children –  

• The small room in the right rear corner has rocking chairs where little ones can 

be rocked, quieted or nursed. 

• We have tables in the fellowship area designated for families with children to sit 

while still able to hear and see the service. 

 

5.  Do Not Feel Obligated to Give - If you are a first-time guest, please do not feel 

obligated to participate in the offering.  This is a time when members and regular  

attendees honor God by giving to his work through this church.  Let today be our gift 

to you. 

 

6.  “Give by Text” is available. Simply send a text to 330-239-8652 with the amount 

you would like to contribute.  

 

8. For more information : www.b-r-c.org 

    

Subscribe to “brunswickreformed “on YouTube 

 

    

Follow “Brunswick Reformed Church” on Facebook 

 

 

 

Who Is BRC? We are a member of the Reformed Church in America, a Protestant 

denomination that goes back to the Reformation period in Europe when the Church 

was “reformed” according to the Word of God. We are a mixture of Christians from 

many denominational backgrounds, all seeking to grow in our spiritual maturity as we 

live by faith with Jesus as our forgiver and leader.   

 
 
 
 
 
Steve Janowski is home and recovering after his knee surgery this past 
Tuesday.  Please pray for continued healing and continued pain      
management. 
 
Kathy Rounds wants to thank you all for your prayers, text, cards and 
meal! The MRI showed that she tore her hamstring and most of the  
tendons in her right leg. She is on the road to recovery. Doctor says it 
will be a slow recovery. (6 months or so)  But she is now back to work.  
 
Continue faithful in prayer for those with ongoing health concerns:  
Rhonda Blauser, Biagio Boytim, Marie Buser, Cora Carroll, Bob 
Cooperrider, Rick Demeter, Nancy & Bob Hanwell, Rose Murray,  
Eileen Raich, Gini Reinke, Kathy Rogoff, Margaret Zapotechne &  
Steve Zapotechne. Continue to pray for our military personnel. 

 

 
1) How is your 2020 going so far? How has the lens of the year 2020, 
distorted a 20/20 view of God?  
 
2) During times like these, what voices do you turn to for perspective, 
for answers, for the truth, for hope?  Be honest.  And where does God's 
voice really fit in? 
 
3) Have you found it hard to pray, or to know what to pray for, during 
these difficult times?  Why or why not? 
 
4) What perspective is found in Psalm 1?  What action steps are needed 
to live out this response in your life, even in the midst of your 2020 
woes? 
 
5) What do you find yourself most often asking God for? What are your 
desires, and what do you find your greatest delight in?  What does Psalm 
37:4 tell us and how can we apply that to our everyday lives? 

SERMON –BASED SMALL GROUP 

QUESTIONS 

http://www.b-r-c.org


Our offering for 7/12/20 was $5,081.99 towards the annual budget.  The 

month-to-date total offering is $18,101.44. Monthly budget-to-date is 

$16,538.46. 
 

**If you would like to drop off your offering, you can stop by the church 

Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, or Friday between 10am-3pm. 

“THE FEST” Watch Party- 

This year, The Fest will be streamed online with 9 awesome bands! If 

you are interested in watching together at church or at home in a “watch 

party” let us know!  

 

Please email michelle@b-r-c.org and tell us how you would like to watch 

so we know what kind of interest there is.  

 

More information about The Fest  https://thefest.us/  

Welcome to Worship! 
Order of Worship 

*Heart Preparation  

*Time of Praise 

*Recite catechism/ confession/ creed 

*Prayer 

*Message 

*Announcements/Prayer Concerns/ Congregational Prayer (giving of our 
offerings)  

*Time of Praise 

*Doxology/ Benediction/ The Lord’s Blessing 

Heidelberg Catechism 
 
Question 117.  How does God want us to pray so that he will listen to 
us? 
 
Answer. First, we must pray from the heart to no other than the one true 
God, who has revealed himself in his Word, asking for everything he has 
commanded us to ask for. 
 
Second, we must acknowledge our need and misery, hiding nothing, and 
humble ourselves in his majestic presence.  
 
Third, we must rest on this unshakeable foundation: even though we do 
not deserve it, God will surely listen to our prayer because of Christ our 
Lord.  That is what he promised us in his Word. 

https://thefest.us/


Family Photo Scavenger Hunt – 
 
This will be an event for your whole family and 
will take place on TODAY, July 19th at 6pm, 
but if you cannot make that date you are still  
welcome to complete it in the following week.   
 
We will meet at BRC where you’ll get a list of 

prompts for you to go out and take a photo with your family to put on 
Instagram or Facebook with a hashtag.  These prompts will be subjective 
to your family (e.g. Go to a place in Brunswick that is important to you 
and write why in the photo’s comments!).    
After the photo scavenger hunt, we will meet up at BRC and, depending 
on how many participate, might share photos with the group in the  
sanctuary.   
 
None of the prompts will require you to go  
inside any buildings (except maybe the church).  This will be an  
awesome event your whole family can have fun with!  
Please sign up here so we have an idea of how many participants. 
Thanks! 
 
 https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080B4BA4AA22A3FB6-2020 

 
New Sermon Based Small Groups! 
 
 If you want to join a new small group, 
online or in person, please reach out to 
Pastor Jay by the end of the day today.   

 
Saturday August 1st fishing derby! 
 
Pay attention to your emails this week for more  
information and to sign up for this event! 

REACT Student Ministries.... 
For Sunday, July 19th 
 

Sunday School 9:45am-meeting outside the church by 
the playground, bring a chair. If you have any  
questions please contact David at  
David@b-r-c.org or 440-537-5626. 

 
Camp Experience – 
This summer our youth ministry has had to make a lot of 
sacrifices in order to stay safe with the pandemic.   
However, we have come up with a way we hope to have 
a fun camping experience for the whole family!  Any 
teen (going into 6th grade through exiting 12th) and their 

immediate families are welcome to join us for some camping fun at the 
Haynes Family Campground on Friday August 14th at 6pm through  
Sunday August 16th (this date is set as our church picnic, so our event 
will end at the conclusion of the picnic).  This will be an awesome  
opportunity for students and their families to have fun with camping  
activities and grow closer to God, while providing the safest option as 
far as covid exposure.  This will be a free event, but we will be camping 
in tents so if you own one, please plan on bringing it, and if you don’t 
please let us know so we can plan accordingly!   
 
Please RSVP to David as soon as possible! 

Pastor Jay and Cora would like to invite the congregation to celebrate 

with their niece Izzy at her graduation party! 

 

Izzy Watt    Plum Creek Park North 

July 25th 1-7pm   Bring lawn chairs, fishing is available 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080B4BA4AA22A3FB6-2020

